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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Fundraising 

  
We have had a very successful Fundraising year in 2018-19 and we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the people who have given up their time and effort to organise and man 
our events and to all the people who have supported us this year. The money you have raised has 
helped the school pay for computer programmes and school trips which have all been of benefit 
to our pupils.  We will shortly be putting out a rota to help with bag packing at the Co-op on the 
18th August and it is really important that we get as many volunteers as possible. We have had a 
great response to the Easy Fundraising website. It has added £450 to our funds all raised by 61 
supporters. If you can encourage your friends and relatives to sign up on our behalf it would be a 
great help. Several parents have been using the website to shop for their businesses and this has 
been really profitable for the school. Thank you in advance for supporting Sgoil an Taobh Siar in 
2019-20. 
  
School Trips 

  
The P6 and 7 pupils will soon be off on their trip to Scaladale and it is going to be a brilliant 
experience for them. The majority of the costs have been met by the school with parents 
contributing £40 per pupil and Parent Council paying for most of the food. Next year the pupils 
are hoping to go to the mainland and this will require quite a lot of extra funds. In the past P6 and 
7 parents have formed a sub-committee to look at raising money for this trip. Please get in touch 
with the Parent Council if you want to be involved.  
  
New Members 

  
If you would like to join the Parent Council we are always looking for new members. We meet on 
the first Tuesday of each new term at the school. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, 20th August 
at 7 pm.   
  
Best Wishes, 
  
Your Parent Council 
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